North Western University

Committed to World Class Educatio

Office of the Registrar
NWU/Reg./Notice/2022/1366 17 August 2022

Notice

[t is hereby notified for the information of all concerned that North Western University,
Khulna will remain closed on 18 August, 2022 on account of holy Janmastami.

The University shall re-open on 19 August, 2022, Friday and the offices will start its
normal activities accordingly.

By order of the Vice- Chancellor
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(708 2027
(Muhammad Shariful Islam)
Registrar

North Western University
Khulna

Ref. No: NWU/Reg./Notice/2022/1366 Date: 17/08/2022
Copy forwarded for kind information and necessary action to:

All Deans, NWU.

All Department Heads, NWU.
Controller of Examinations, NWU.
Proctor, NWU.

Assistant Director (F & A), NWU.
Section Heads (It is requested to circulate among all concerned), NWU.,
Programmer, NWU.

PS to VC, NWU.

9. PS to Treasure, NWU.

10. Notice Boards, NWU.

11. Office File.
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(Md. Shazzad Hossain)

Junior Officer
Office of the Registrar



